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Veterans’ News And Notes

The future can hold more promise than many who have 
served in the Armed Forces and lost their sight may realize.

That’s because ever since 1945, the Blinded Veterans 
Association—or B-V-A—has helped blinded veterans and 
their families.

It provides free service and advocacy, counseling, and 
encourages them to take charge of their lives while linking 
them with training and benefits from government agencies. 

If you are or know a veteran with vision loss, or if you’d 
like to help, call (800) 6-6-9--7-0-7-9 or visit b-v-a--dot--
org.


